
COUNTY OF ERIE

MARK C. POLONCARZ
COUNTY EXECUTIVE

February 2, 2015

Patricia Fulwiler

Deputy County Clerk - Legal

Erie County Clerk's Office

92 Franklin Street

Buffalo, NY 14202

Re: No Fee Letter

Dear Deputy County Clerk Fulwiler:

In accordance with the Erie County Clerk's e-filing requirements, please accept this letter as a

"No Fee
Letter."

This filing by the Erie County Department of Social Services is being made by

and on behalf of the County of Erie. Therefore, respectfully, this filing is exempt from any court

filing fees.

If you have any question, please feel free to ceñtact me directly at 858-6271. Thank you for your

time and attention in this matter.

Sin erely,

ami Bogart

Director, Office of Legal Affairs

Erie County Department of Social Services
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